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At each group of sessions, there are a number of spaces available for organisations to display material they feel may be of interest to General

Synod members, as well as to hold Fringe meetings.

Download the booklet for a confirmed list of fringe meetings scheduled to take place during the February 2024 Group of Sessions.

View the new Fringe and Display Policy.
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